
AQUA Minutes, July 18, 2024


As quilts for “Light Into Darkness” were being turned in and 
organized, members voted on themes for next year’s Mancuso 
Shows.  Selected were Fences and Secret Garden.


Sherida went through the Call for Entry for our September 
Exhibition at the Art Center.  Slats are required unless the pieces 
are mounted with a hanging mechanism on the back.  Linda and 
Mary described how they construct the slats for their work and 
reminded members that this information is on our website.  


Turn-in will occur at the August 15 meeting.  Sharon will collect 
the quilts and turn them in to the Art Center in September.  
Opening will be at First Friday and the show runs through 
September.  Sharon will pick up our work and pieces will be 
returned at the October meeting.  If a member cannot attend the 
August meeting, arrangements will be made with Sharon to get 
them to her for turn-in.


Becky announced that refunds for the Vicki Conley workshop are 
ready. 


There were 19 quilts turned in for the exhibition.  Members 
Choice was Beauty Born Again by Cindy Williams.  


